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July 26, 2023 

Dear Arlington Community, 

It is with great pleasure that I announce that on Wednesday, July 26, the Board of 

Education appointed Christopher Quaranto as the Beekman Elementary School 

Principal. He will begin on or before August 28, 2023.  

For the past year, Mr. Quaranto has served as the principal of Dover Elementary 

School. He began his career in education in 2007 as a 6th grade social studies and 

math teacher at LaGrange Middle School. After receiving his Certification in 

Educational Leadership in 2019, he has served as an acting assistant principal at 

Arlington High School, as an assistant principal at LaGrange Middle School, and as 

an assistant principal at Vail Farm Elementary School. Chris has a Bachelor’s of Arts in Information 

Technology from Mount Saint Mary’s College and a Master’s of Science in Education from Western 

Connecticut State University. He is an Arlington High School graduate and he attended Beekman 

Elementary School.  

It is my pleasure to welcome Chris back to the District. Chris worked hard to create a student-focused 
school in his first year as a principal, which is a priority that we value in Arlington.  He is deeply 
committed to the District and to the community.  The quality that impresses me the most about him is 
that he is a learner.  We want all of the adults in the District to commit to continuous learning, 
consistent with what we expect of our students.   

Upon his appointment, Chris expressed his excitement about returning home to Arlington: “I am 
honored and delighted to return to Arlington as the Beekman Elementary School Principal.  With a 
profound sense of pride in our school's rich traditions and a vision for a dynamic future, I am 
committed to fostering a learning environment that nurtures curiosity, creativity, community and 
academic excellence.  I look forward to working with Beekman faculty, staff, students and families to 
embrace collaboration and innovation as we empower our students to reach new heights and become 
compassionate and responsible lifelong learners” 
 
Please join me in congratulating Chris Quaranto on his appointment as the Principal of Beekman. I look 
forward to working with Chris as we strive to create student-centered, equity-focused, future-driven 
learning for all of our students.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Dave Moyer 
 


